
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 25, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! I PRAY THAT TODAY WILL INDEED BE A DAY OF GIVING THANKS 

FOR YOU AND YOUR LOVED ONES.   

 IN A NEWSLETTER FROM THE LOVE WORTH FINDING MINISTRIES, THERE IS AN ARTICLE 

ENTITLED ‘GIVING THANKS ALWAYS’ IN WHICH THE LATE DR. ADRIAN ROGERS GAVE 

SOME THOUGHTS CONCERNING EPHESIANS 5:20 WHICH READS,  

“GIVING THANKS ALWAYS FOR ALL THINGS UNTO GOD AND THE FATHER IN THE NAME OF 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST.”  

DR. ROGERS WRITES, “I IMAGINE THAT ALL OF US WOULD AGREE THAT THIS 

COMMANDMENT – TO THANK GOD AT ALL TIMES FOR ALL THINGS – IS PERHAPS THE 

HARDEST IN ALL OF THE BIBLE TO PRACTICE. BUT IT IS THE SECRET TO A HAPPY AND 

PRODUCTIVE LIFE.  

DR ROGERS WRITES, “I WANT YOU TO NOTICE SEVERAL THINGS ABOUT THIS PASSAGE OF 

SCRIPTURE. FIRST, I WANT YOU TO NOTICE WHEN WE SHOULD BE THANKFUL. WE ARE TO 

GIVE THANKS ALWAYS. IF PAUL HAD SAID SOMETIMES, THAT WOULDN’T BE SO HARD. 

BUT HE CLEARLY SAYS ALWAYS. NOW IT’S THANKSGIVING DAY, BUT YOU AND I BOTH 

KNOW THAT ONE DAY IS NOT ENOUGH. PSALM 68:19 SAYS, “BLESSED BE THE LORD, WHO 

DAILY LOADS US WITH BENEFITS…” EVERY DAY YOU GET A FRESH LOAD. YOU SHOULD 

NEVER PRAY WITHOUT THANKING GOD. WHY SHOULD GOD GIVE YOU ANYTHING ELSE IF 

YOU DON’T THANK HIM FOR WHAT HE’S ALREADY GIVEN YOU? MANY OF US NEED TO 

PULL OUT SOME OF THE GROANS IN OUR PRAYERS AND SHOVE IN SOME HALLELUJAHS. 

IF YOU DON’T ALREADY, BEGIN PUTTING SOME THANK YOUS IN YOUR PRAYERS.” 

THE LATE DR. ADRIAN ROGERS WITH SOME THOUGHTS CONCERNING EPHESIANS 5:20. 

IT’S CALENDAR TIME HERE AT WRVM. NANCY IN BIRNAMWOOD WROTE: Please send us a 

2022 calendar, thank you. WE have listened to you for over 40 years. Your night music lulls us 

back to sleep. One of our favorite programs is the storyteller on Saturday nights. We worked with 

Native people for several years and this programs brings back so many good memories. 

THE STORY TELLER IS HEARD SATURDAY NIGHTS IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE 

UNSHACKLED BROADCAST AT 9:30 PM. THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL SUPPORT OF 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


